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February 2016 

Newsletter  

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

It is time once again to let you know what 

is happening in our busy school!  

This month we are celebrating the feast 

of St. Brigid and also Catholic School’s 

Week.  

During Catholic School’s Week we will be 

thinking about forgiveness and showing 

mercy for others.  

The main event for us this week is 

‘Grandparents Day’ which we are 

celebrating on Thursday- 4th February 

with a school mass in the hall at 1.15pm. 

The boys and girls have been creating a 

wall display to show how important their 

Grandparents are to them.  Please 

encourage Grandparents to come along to 

the mass. We are looking forward to 

meeting them. There will also be 

refreshments served afterwards.  

  

 

 

 

 

 
 

 Reminder-Holidays 

School is closed on Friday 12th, Monday 15th 

and Tuesday 16th February for our half term 

holidays. We return to school on Wednesday 

17th February. We hope you have a lovely 

break.  
 

Save the Dates!! 

Confirmation 

Saturday 5th 

March at 2.30pm 

First Confession 

Tuesday 15th 

March at 1.30pm  

First Communion 

28th May at 

11.30am 
 

 

Health and Safety-Traffic Congestion 

Following on from my meeting with the Road 

Service, I am still awaiting feedback. It looks 

like it will offer us possible solutions rather 

than solve the problem.  

I would encourage you to continue to take 

great care as you drive in and out of Knockdara 

Park.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Primary 7 

Our Primary 7 pupils and parents have been 

super busy thinking about choices for their 

Post-Primary Education.  

We wish them well and know that wherever they 

choose to go, they will be a credit to themselves 

and Chapel Road PS. 

 

 

 

 

Important-Children’s Mass Programme 

in Preparation for the Celebration of 

the Sacraments. 

It is our turn once again to actively 

participate in Sunday’s mass -7th February 

2016.  

The theme of the mass is ‘The Big Catch’.  

Father Sean has asked that you would 

make a special effort to attend this mass. 

We will provide the choir, readers and 

gift bearers for this mass. I look forward 

to seeing you there.  

 
 

Learning outside the 

Classroom 

 

Wednesday 17th  

February- P4 trip to 

Domino’s Pizza.  

 

Swimming –P7 this 

term 
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2nd February 2016 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

On Monday 8th February we are very lucky to have a well-established 

Theatre Company visit Chapel Road PS.  

 

The M&M Theatre Company will be performing a production of 

“Cinderella”, a story that we all know and love.  

 

This will provide the children with the opportunity of experiencing “live 

theatre” in the comfort of our own school.  

The show Cinderella will take place in the school hall at 1.30pm.  

 

Please send in £2 on or before Monday 8th February.  

 

Thank you 

 

 

Miss Kerr 

VP/Literacy Co-ordinator 
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